MATH 205 FINAL GRADES
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Winter 2006

Monday May 1 : The final (unofficial) grades are now posted on my office
door. Students who would like more details and/or to pick up their essays
are welcome to drop by the office Tuesday 15:00-17:00. By “unofficial” is
meant that there are a few adjustments still to be made in a small number
of cases - in most cases these grades will be identical to the final “official”
grade.

- PZ



